
 

 

 

Ellesmere College 2018 calendars 
The annual calendars will be available to buy at 
the school’s Carol Services. If you are unable to 
attend, but wish to buy a calendar it can be 
added to the bill and given to your child. To do 
this please e-mail libby.hughes@ellesmere.com 
by Wednesday 6th December to express how 

many you wish to buy. 

£5 


